
Good afternoon,

Last evening the Budget Committee met and approved the proposed budget as submitted in a difficult decision. 
Understanding the Board of Education role and the tough decision last week to eliminate two programs, the Budget 
Committee completed its work and the proposed budget will be forwarded to the Board of Education for adoption on 
June 10th.

I realize these have been very challenging weeks for many of us, myself included, and I want to extend an invitation 
to those of you with lingering questions about our process or the calculations we put into the budget development 
process and balancing options. Please contact me to arrange a time to meet with budget team and we will try to get 
some time scheduled as soon as possible.

I appreciate you and the work you do for our students.

Thank you

Brian 
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